
 

 

Hello Everyone,  

The elementary orchestra concerts and assemblies have been postponed.  

As of now I do not know how the instrumental music program will be proceeding 
with the performances. I will immediately notify everyone when I figure out the 
actions we will be taking towards the events.  

I know many of the students were looking forward to the performances. Please tell 
them I am sorry it has turned out this way. I too, am disappointed at the timing of 
these events, but it is best to stay healthy and safe.   

I would like you and your child to know that I am extremely proud of the orchestra 
students this year. The concert program was challenging, and they rose to the 
occasion. The instruments do not play themselves; it takes practice, hard work, and 
discipline to be able to play an instrument. I am understanding of this and very 
proud of the progress each individual has made this year.   

For now, I will be uploading more play-a-longs to my teacher page in substitution 
for class lessons. If your child accidentally left their instrument at their elementary 
school, please have them pick it up on Monday so they may continue to practice 
for the next two weeks.  

Thank you for supporting the orchestra program,  

Evan Smith 

4th & 5th Grade Orchestra Director 

Bells, Wedgewood, Hurffville, Thomas Jefferson, and Whitman Elementary Schools 

Washington Township School District 

Sewell, NJ 08090 

  

esmith@wtps.org 

856-227-1103 ext. 4119 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/27470 


